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Comments: Fixed anchors are extremly low impact, but are essential for any climbing activity to continue. The
proposed regulation implements unnecessary beaurocracy, and addresses an issue that simply does not exist.
Additionally, this will make wilderness climbing much more dangerous: existing route information will become
outdated as some anchors are removed, but climbers will still attempt these routes. There is no reason for this
proposal to go forward.



